
 
 
 
We are Girl Scouts Heart of the Hudson (GSHH) - a 501(c)(3) organization that 
is approximately 31,000 strong- more than 21,000 girls and 10,000 adults who believe in 
the power of every G.I.R.L. (Go-getter, Innovator, Risk-taker, Leader)™ to change the 
world.  Our extraordinary journey began more than 100 years ago with the original 
G.I.R.L., Juliette Gordon “Daisy” Low. On March 12, 1912, in Savannah, Georgia, she 
organized the very first Girl Scout troop, and every year since, we have honored her 
vision and legacy of building girls of courage, confidence, and character who make the 
world a better place. We are the preeminent leadership development organization for 
girls, and with programs across seven counties, we offer every girl a chance to practice 
a lifetime of leadership, adventure, and success.  
 
One of the best ways for you to positively affect the life of a girl is to become a member 
of the GSHH Board of Directors. The Board strives to support and promote excellence in 
board service and is pivotal to our Girl Scout team.  Each Director serves 
as a representative for girls across GSHH.  The Board of Directors is comprised 
of leaders from the non-profit and for-profit sectors who are dedicated to GSHH’s 
mission.  
 
Our Board of Directors champion the importance of exceptional board leadership and 
believes that each and every organization needs a strong and effective board to fully 
realize its potential for good. In addition to standard roles and responsibilities, our 
Directors are active advocates and ambassadors for GSHH and are fully engaged in 
identifying and securing the financial resources and partnerships necessary for GSHH to 
advance its mission. 
 
To apply, please reply with a CV and cover letter to faycasatuta@gmail.com  
 
 

mailto:faycasatuta@gmail.com

